
Appendix A – Letters of Support 

Archives & Records 

Association 

UK & Ireland 

  

To whom it may concern, 

 

The ARA is the leading professional membership body for archivists, archive conservators 
and records managers in the United Kingdom and Republic of Ireland. We have several 
thousand members.   

On behalf of the Archives and Records Association (UK & Ireland), I am writing in support 
of the proposal to create a merged archive service for North East Wales and to support your 
application to the National Lottery Heritage Horizon Fund. 

Archive services need to become more resilient and sustainable in order to preserve and 
make archives available now and for future generations. The collections held in Ruthin and 
Hawarden are indeed nationally important. This proposal will benefit the local community 
and the people of Wales and beyond.  A collection containing over 900 years of records 
which show the impact of decisions on local, regional and national history and identity must 
be properly preserved, conserved and made available. 

There is strong evidence that new purpose-built, environmentally friendly archive buildings 
are successful to this end.  

The proposals to develop new audiences in partnership with others are to be applauded. 
We are pleased to see the plans to work with generally under represented sectors of society 
including; LGBTQ+ people, people on low income, people with dementia, young people, 
prisoners and probationers. This is exactly what archive services should be doing.  

We do hope National Lottery Heritage Horizon Fund will support this application. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

John Chambers 

Chief Executive         (email: john.chambers@archives.org.uk)  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 


